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Ms. Carol Comer

Director

Missouri Department of Natural Resources

PO Box 176

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0176
Dear Ms. Comer:

With this letter, I am pleased to approve the Missouri Department of Natural Resources’ Air Pollution
Control Program’s 2018 Monitoring Network Plan submitted for the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency’s approval on August 9, 2018.

I am also approving the proposed discontinuation of sulfur dioxide, nitrogen dioxide and particulate
matter monitoring at the Margaretta State and Local Air Monitoring Station in St. Louis, PM1o
monitoring at the Troost SLAMS in Kansas City, and lead monitoring at the Glover SLAMS in Glover,
Missouri. Discontinuation of monitoring at these locations meets the discontinuation requirements of 40
CFR Part 58. The EPA may require restarting lead monitoring at the Glover SLAMS in the future [using
the authority in 40 CFR part 58 Appendix D, paragraph 4.5(c)] if a change in the facility status occurs
(such as demolition, site cleanup, or construction) that could result in increased re-entrainment of lead
dust.

We will continue to coordinate with you and your staff to ensure that Missouri’s monitoring obligations
in multi-state areas are met for the next monitoring network planning period.

The EPA appreciates your commitment to protecting air quality for the citizens of Missouri and
dedication to our shared mission. I look forward to continued work with you and your staff.

Sincerely,
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James B. Gulliford
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